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Nathan Stringer

From: Jennifer Warren <Jennifer.Warren@sca.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 22 October 2014 4:27 PM

To: Andrew Beattie

Cc: Frances Kelly

Subject: Moorebank Intermodal Transport Facility SSD 5056 and EPBC 2011/6086

Dear Andrew, 

 

Thank you for your letter dated 3 October 2014 notifying the Sydney Catchment Authority of the DA for Moorebank 

Intermodal Terminal Facility Liverpool NSW. 

The location of the proposed facility is well outside the Sydney Catchment Authority operational areas and therefore 

the SCA has no comments on the proposed development. 

 

Thank you for notifying the Sydney Catchment Authority of the proposal, shall any future proposals be located 

within or adjacent to our operational areas we would greatly appreciate being notified.  

 

Please contact me if you have any further enquiries. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Jennifer Warren | Environmental Assessment Officer 

Work part time on: Monday, Wednesday and Thursday 

SYDNEY CATCHMENT AUTHORITY |PO BOX 323 | Penrith   NSW   2750 

�(02) 4724 2448 |�  � jennifer.warren@sca.nsw.gov.au | www.sca.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

� Keep it green, keep it on the screen 

 

 

This e-mail, and any files transmitted, is intended for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and 
must not be resent by the recipient unless the permission of the originator is first obtained.  It may contain confidential 
or privileged information and, if you are not the intended recipient, you must immediately destroy the original 
transmission and its contents.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the originator of the message. 

Any views expressed in this e-mail do not represent the views of the Sydney Catchment Authority unless otherwise 
stated. 


